(0 Black Diamond
2002 O2 Binding Recall (January 27, 2003)

Products manufactured and sold in Fall/Winter
2002 (June 2002 - December 2002)

Salt Lake City, Utah (January 27, 2003) - Black
Diamond Equipment, LTD. in cooperation with the U.S.
Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC),
voluntarily announced a recall of the O2 Telemark
Binding. This recall supercedes the previously
announced 02 Telemark Binding Component
Replacement Recall announced January 10, 2003.

The limited manufacturing run of Black Diamond 02
Telemark Bindings produced from June 2002 -
December 2002 can be identified by the blue color of
the toe plate risers and heel levers. All 02 Telemark
Bindings with blue toe plate risers and heel levers
should be immediately returned for credit to the Black
Diamond dealer where the binding was originally

\ purchased.

For help in identifying the product or to find the nearest
Black Diamond dealer, please contact Black Diamond
Equipment at (801) 278-5533.




